Student Apology

Statement from the RAG Committee Chairman

It has become clear that many people of the Christian faith have been hurt

and insulted by some of the contents in our magazine, SAX Appeal 2009. UCT
RAG unreservedly apologises to everyone who has been offended in this way.
We value all the responses and comments that we have received and we will
endeavour to ensure that nothing like this happens in the future. We

believe that, in our honest intention to raise funds for the needy, we
overstepped the mark and we hope that you will accept our unconditional

apology.

Cameron Arendse
RAG Committee Chair



